Board of Health

21 State Line Road PO Box 81 West Stockbridge, Mass. 01266-0525

Tel. (413) 232-0300
Fax. (413) 232-7195

March 5, 2022

RE: Covid 19 masking requirement update

At a duly posted meeting of the West Stockbridge Board of Health held on March 3,
2022 at 6:00pm, with a quorum present, a motion was made and seconded to lift the masking
advisory issued August 12, 2021 concerning use of facial coverings in public buildings. There
will no longer be a requirement to use facial covering while in a public building with the
following recommendations:

e Individuals who are not fully vaccinated should continue to wear facial covering while
indoors.

e Individuals who are fully vaccinated should continue to wear a facial covering while
indoors if they have a weakened immune system or are at risk of severe disease because
of age or underlying medical condition or if someone in the same household has a
weakened immune system, is a risk for severe disease, or is unvaccinated.
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